15 June 2017

Ms J Pickering,
Scarborough Creperie,

Dear Judi,

On behalf of the patients, volunteers and staff at Saint Catherine’s Hospice | would like to
sincerely thank you for £22.00 donation monies from our Colour the Coast event.

We hoped to arrange a fun and vibrant event and vour support certainly helped us achieve
this, it was spectacular to see all of the runners doused in coloured powder in glorious
sunshine. We hope you enjoyed taking part and look forward to seeing you again at future
events.

As a charity Saint Catherine's relies greatly on the generosity of kind individuals and it is only
because of such support by our community that we are able to continue with our work in the
care and comfort of our patients. Please accept our most grateful thanks for your generous
donation.

Yours sincerely,

OC W

Nicky Grunwell
Fundraiser
Tel: 01723 378406/ mobile: 07730 768769

Receipt No 142606 £22 Donation



